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Star Tribune Names Barnes & Thornburg National
Standard Top Workplace
June 28, 2022 Minneapolis

MINNEAPOLIS - The Star Tribune has named Barnes & Thornburg’s
Minneapolis office as a 2022 National Standard Top Workplace in
Minnesota. The list was published in a Star Tribune Top Workplaces
special section on June 19. This year marks the third year in a row, and
fourth year overall, that the Minneapolis office has been named to the
Star Tribune’s Top Workplaces List. 

Top Workplaces recognizes the most progressive companies in
Minnesota based on employee opinions measuring engagement,
organizational health and satisfaction. The analysis included responses
from over 79,000 employees at Minnesota public, private and nonprofit
organizations. 

The results of the Star Tribune Top Workplaces are based on survey
information collected by Energage, an independent company specializing
in employee engagement and retention. To qualify for the Star Tribune
Top Workplaces, a company must have more than 50 employees in
Minnesota. Over 4,000 companies were invited to participate. Rankings
were composite scores calculated purely on the basis of employee
responses. 

Attorneys in Barnes & Thornburg’s Minneapolis office have provided legal
services to businesses and individuals in the Twin Cities and surrounding
area for nearly 30 years. The firm counsels clients in a wide spectrum of
legal practice areas, including litigation; commercial real estate; corporate
law; employee and executive benefits; employment law; bankruptcy and
creditors’ rights; insurance recovery and counseling; intellectual property;
family law; and private wealth services, among others.

RELATED PRACTICE AREAS

Corporate
Creditors’ Rights, Restructuring and
Bankruptcy
Insurance Recovery and Counseling
Intellectual Property
Labor and Employment
Litigation
Real Estate
Trial and Global Disputes

https://www.startribune.com/top-workplaces-2022-national-trend-setters/600181022/?refresh=true

